
 
 

 
From: MENEFEE, KIMBERLI [mailto:KIMBERLI.MENEFEE@fpl.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2009 9:13 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: Waymart Wind STA Extension Request Letters  
 
Mr. Habib-- 
 
Per our conversation this morning, I have checked again with my attorneys and they have advised to 
please go ahead and process, at your approval, our request letters for our six channels: 35, 47, 50, 52, 
54, and 58, for Analog Translator STA.  We are still in the process of pulling together the Original Legal 
Digital STAs for filing at the FCC, so in the meantime, we will need to extend our current Analog 
Translator STAs.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. Thank you.  
 
Kimberli E. Menefee 
Senior Paralegal 
NextEra Energy Resources, LLC  
801 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Suite 220 
Washington, DC 20004 
(202) 347-7128 
(202) 347-7076 (fax) 
kimberli.menefee@nexteraenergy.com 
  
 


